
 

 

 
 
 

	
 
 

 
September 29, 2015 
 
 
Coastal GasLink Pipeline Project 
760 Kinsmen Place 
Prince George, BC V2M 0A8 
 
Attention:  Rick Gateman, President 
 
Dear Mr. Gateman, 
 
 
On behalf of the Kitimat Chamber of Commerce, I am writing to convey our support for 
the Coastal GasLink pipeline project.  
 
The project will bring much prosperity to the region as Coastal GasLink continues to 
work on the conditions set out in their Environmental Assessment Certificate and to 
continue to work closely with local communities to maximize local sustainable growth. 
 
We recognize that Coastal GasLink has been designed to supply natural gas to the LNG 
Canada facility here in Kitimat, a global-scale development that promises to create 
permanent local jobs, business expansion and substantial new municipal tax revenues. 
We know that Kitimat’s LNG opportunity needs this natural gas pipeline, and that it 
presents an enormous opportunity for our members.  
 
Kitimat is looking forward to a prosperous future and we appreciate the efforts of Coastal 
GasLink and TransCanada in getting to know us and joining our organization. Our 
members have much to offer your project in terms of experience, quality and reliability.   
 
We are looking forward to a final investment decision from LNG Canada in the near 
future and the opportunity to continue to work with Coastal GasLink and the 
development of the LNG industry in our region. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Derick Stinson 
Chair 
Kitimat Chamber of Commerce 


